
Digital Archive
International History Declassified

digitalarchive.wilsoncenter.org

October 23, 1964
Cable 578 from the US Embassy in Argentina to the

Department of State

Citation:

"Cable 578 from the US Embassy in Argentina to the Department of State", October 23,
1964, Wilson Center Digital Archive, National Archives Record Group 59, Department of
State Records Subject-Numeric File, 1964-1966 Inco-Uranium. Originally published in
Avner Cohen and William Burr, eds., National Security Archive Electronic Briefing Book
#432 (June 25, 2013). https://wilson-center.drivingcreative.com/document/117157

Summary:

In a meeting with Foreign Office officials, a US embassy officer stated that the US did not
object to the sale of uranium to Israel, but sought cooperation in order to assure that
appropriate safeguards were put into place. 
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